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Our First Excursion

On April 22nd, Earth Day, Club 3:16 finally, yes
FINALLY, went on our first adventure as a group. We
had a beautiful day to explore the zoo. Did you
know our zoo is the largest zoo in the United
States? The NC Zoo is seated on a 2,200-acre tract
of land in the Uwharrie Mountains and approximately
500 acres of this property have been developed into
the largest "natural habitat" zoo in the United
States. The first exhibits opened in 1974 as a
temporary facility while the permanent zoo was
being built. Amazing! Visit their website
WWW.NCZzoo.org to discover more or to plan your
visit.

The BEST part of the day was the opportunity to
feed Turbo, the giraffe. What an AMAZING

experience! Definitely one we all will remember for a long time to come.
Thank you to all who came along for the ride and for your support!
What grand adventure will we go on next? Stay tuned...
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Be There or Be Square

We will also be putting in

not get one last time, and
you simply MUST have one

have to have a minimum of

The 0\ Eh The one bheq pring

T-shirts soon. If you did

please let me know. We

10 T-shirts in order

for them to be printed.
T-shirts are $10 each.
Thank you. The new Enfdh pictue dir ectoly.

For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever believes in him shall not

perish but have eternal life. John 3:16




